
Conclusion of the board meeting 2017-2
At Hakaniemenranta 30, Helsinki
On January, 4 2017 at 17:00 onwards

Soffa ry’s chairperson and vice chairperson will have a meeting with METKA on January, 16 about the co-operation agreement.
Budget for 2017 is 5800€.
Board of Soffa ry will send out their introductions to Sonja Tervala, who will share them in Facebook and Soffa ry’s website. Questionnaire for the members of Soffa ry will be made during the upcoming spring, each board member will think about questions from their own sectors.
New students will be receiving coffee greetings from Soffa ry on January, 10 and January, 18.
Aloita tästä will take place on January, 13. Competition (find an item) for the event will be planned and the prices will be coverall badges and Moomin lollipop.
Presents for old board members will be bought. 
Soffa ry will take part in the new students’ party of January, 20 and few members of Soffa ry will go to Wiikon vappu meeting. Soffa ry will have karaoke night during the week.
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